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                                               10.11.22

English

In English this week, we continued to focus on our new book with a focus on using ambitious vocabulary. The children designed their own ‘good’ creature for the new world. The describe the physical traits and background of their creature using nouns, adjectives, verbs, adverbs and similes.
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Spellings
Here are the words we will be focusing on next week. We will be pausing Year 3 spelling words for a short time to focus on high frequency words that occur a lot within out writing.
people 

made
saw

after

again

any

because

clothes

cold

even

Book bags

We have sent book bags home. Please send your child back in with them on Monday. Remember your child should be reading for 10 minutes every night and adding to their reading record in response to what they are reading. 
Maths

In Maths this week, we have been looking at money. The started they week converted pence to pounds and pence. The children then learnt how to add and subtract coins. They then had to understand how to give change. 
Maths Power Maths Book 3B : Pg 54-56
Art
This week, the children completed a silhouette of themselves. In the silhouette, they drew images, words and phrases that represented their identity. They thought about their hobbies, heritage, beliefs, values to name a few. Their final pieces were beautiful and will be displayed outside of Adrian’s office. 
Handwriting push

We will be asking the children to work really hard on their joined handwriting in school. Some children have asked some resources they could use at home to practise their handwriting. Below is a link to Oxford Owl. The resources are free and can be used if children would like to practise their handwriting at home

https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/english/primary-handwriting/handwriting-year-3-age-7-8/
Ear defenders
These have become quite a popular learning support tool for lots of our children over the last few years. Unfortunately, we do not have a full class set, but if you would like to purchase one for your child, they can keep it in their lockers and use for their learning as they wish. Here is a link below of an example pair.

https://www.amazon.co.uk/Edz-Kidz-Defenders-Protection-Children/dp/B09PZ9PFKB/ref=sr_1_8?crid=1TYY5WYO198SX&keywords=ear+defenders+children&qid=1665657545&qu=eyJxc2MiOiI2LjI0IiwicXNhIjoiNS43MSIsInFzcCI6IjUuNTEifQ%3D%3D&sprefix=ear+defen%2Caps%2C74&sr=8-8
Autumn 2 slots

3AC: PE

3SC: Forest School

3EL: Art

Thank you for all your support this half term. We hope you have a wonderful half term with your families.
The Year 3 team.
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